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I am strongly opposed to in-person only voting. DO NOT remove our right to mail in 

ballots. This would be harmful to everyone. We deserve the chance to make well 

informed decisions and access our right to vote not restricted by working hours or 

physical disability or age. People in care homes or confined to their homes would no 

longer have easy access to voting and their voices deserve to be heard. I am old 

enough to remember a time when we had to vote in person and I tell you, I rarely was 

able to vote because of the barriers around it. Please do not take away our voices! 


